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This is an unnecessary and potentially dangerous expansion of law enforcement 

authority. Removing the necessity of a warrant for search or surveillance removes the 

judiciary oversight from police proceedings. Who decides who is a viable target of 

these surveillance drones if there is no oversight or accountability? This has historical 

precedent in many authoritative governments as a way to invoke fear in citizens and 

increase executive powers of the ruling class. It should not be allowed to continue in 

the Oregon state legislature.   


